
 

 

9/25/2015 

Comrades, 

 
We were informed about the incidents that took place in the building of 
CoDiCen of ANEP in the evening of 22nd September. 

 
FISE, the World Federation of Teacher Unions, member of the 
World Federation of Trade Unions WFTU condemns the attacks on students, 
teachers and trade unionists that demonstrated outside the building 
and supports the struggles of teachers of the National Federation of Teachers 
of Secondary Education of Uruguay, C.S.E.U- PIT-CNT. 

 
It is our duty to strengthen the solidarity against violence and state repression 

We wish you great strength. We are with you. 

 
The Secretary 

 


